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Identical letters dated 15 June 2004 from the Secretary-General
addressed to the President of the General Assembly and the
President of the Security Council

I should be grateful if you would have the attached letter circulated as a
document of the General Assembly, under agenda item 30, and of the Security
Council.

(Signed) Kofi A. Annan
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Annex
Letter dated 15 June 2004 from the Secretary-General addressed
to the President of the Republic of Cyprus

Thank you for your letter of 7 June 2004 about the report on my mission of
good offices in Cyprus (A/58/835-S/2004/464, annex) and our meeting of 3 June.

As you will have inferred from my report, I take a different view from you on
most of the ground covered in your letter and its annex. I do stand fully by my
report, including the narrative and the analysis contained therein, the appeals I have
formulated and the recommendations I have put forward, to which I hope the Greek
Cypriot side will respond positively. It follows that I do not share your
characterization of the conduct of the efforts of the United Nations.

(Signed) Kofi A. Annan


